
EARLY DISMISSAL & CLOSURE 
 

     Please note that Wednesday, November 
23rd is a half day. Kindergarten - 6th grade will 
dismiss at 11:30, and childcare will only be 
provided until 3:00 on this day.  The entire 

school will close at 3:00.  Preschool class 
time remains the same, but please be aware 
of the change in the childcare hours. 
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IMPORTANT DATES 
 
 

November 3rd– 4th Teacher in-service 
November 7th  OCC shoeboxes due  
November 16th Picture retakes 
November 23rd 1/2 day - close at 3 p.m. 
November 24th Thanksgiving Day 
November 25th  Thanksgiving break 
December 15th  Christmas Program 
    7 p.m. 
Dec.16th/Jan. 2nd Christmas break  
January 3rd  First day of 2nd  
   semester 

AMAZON FUNDRAISER 
 

     We are part of Amazon fundraising.  Anytime 
you are going to order something on Amazon, we 
ask that you please use the link below so the school 
will get credit for your order.  Please pass this link 
on to your family and friends.  Thank you! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  

SHOE BOXES  

DUE NOV. 7
TH 

 

Each child should have come home with a box and bro-
chure that explained this program and how to fill a shoebox.  
If you have any questions, please call the office.  Our goal 

is 75 boxes, but more importantly, please help us send the gospel to children who 
are less privileged than our own children.  A simple shoe box filled with small items 
and the gospel touches many lives - the giver, the recipient, and the recipient’s 
family. 

CONFERENCES 
   Thank you for taking the time to meet with 
your child’s teacher.  Investing time into your 
child’s education is one of the best invest-
ments you will ever make. This first confer-
ence was mandatory, but remember that any-
time you want a conference, please feel free 
to call the office to schedule an appointment 
with your child’s teacher. 



REMINDER 

Lunches/Snacks/Water Bottles 
 

This is a reminder that every student needs to have a healthy morning snack or 
money to purchase a snack.  We have a lot of students who are wanting to charge 
snacks.  Please send a snack or prepay for snacks by leaving cash in the office or 
credit on your account.  Also, please remember that lunches and ice cream (Friday ) 
need to be paid in advance.  Lastly, each day your child must have a reusable water 
bottle with his/her name clearly marked on it.  We have many students buying 50 
cent water bottles.   We really appreciate your help with this.  Thank you! 

 

TUCSON ROADRUNNERS HOCKEY GAME  

FAITH AND FAMILY NIGHT 

NOVEMBER 11
TH

 @ 7:00 P.M. 

Our students have the unique opportunity to sing the National Anthem at the hockey game on 
November 11th.  Thank you to all of you who have already purchased your tickets.  If you have 
not purchased your tickets please do so as soon as possible.  Our special link to purchase the 
tickets is on the DoJo, and I also emailed it.  If you cannot find it, please let us know, and we 
can get it to you.  It is very important that you let me know by Tuesday, 11/1, if you plan to 
take your child to the game.  I will begin special singing practices with the students whose par-
ents have contacted me and told me they will be attending the game.  If you want to tell me 
again just to be on the safe side, I do not mind.  This should be a fun evening at Faith and 
Family night featuring First Southern Christian School. 

O Lord my God, I will give you thanks forever.  
           Psalm 30:12b 


